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RPOPS Regional Report
     VP QC
 
This is my report on the Québec Real Property Operations Unit (RPops) from December 2020 to March 2021. 
The relationship with the RPops is good, despite the different changes that the Quebec government has made, there have always been positive exchanges and agreements have been reached.
 
There is Bagotville, the only place that the Major has not changed yet, who seems to prefer to handle things his way and the exchanges are more hostile but the President of 10501 has been through it all.
In solidarity,
Michel Allard
VP Quebec
